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THE CYCLE, ‘1934

We of the staff of the Cycle view the com-
pletion of the book with mingled feelings of
both happiness and regret. We feel a happi-
ness in the knowledge that in the publication
of the Cycle we have completed a big task in
a creditable manner. The sorrow we feel 1s
due to the realization that many of us are
about to graduate and that many of the fine
business connections we have formed in the

past year must soon be severed.

There is just one reason for the existence
of a college yearbook, and that is to com-
pletely review the events of the college year
just past and to present this review in an
orderly fashion. In the Cycle we hope that
we have fulfilled this purpose and that in
the years to come our classmates will turn to
the Cycle of 1934 to recall memories of days
that passed all too swiftly. If they do we
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will know that we have been successful in

compiling a good yearbook.

In no small measure is the success of the
Cycle due to its many contributors and as-
sistants. Without their aid it would have
been well nigh impossible to coordinate the
happenings and doings of the past year in the
short time necessary. We also feel greatly
indebted to many of the large industrial con-
cerns in and about Chicago for the pictures
which they so generously donated to the

book for the development of the theme.
We of the staff and those who have collab-

orated with us have worked long and hard in
our endeavor to produce a truly good year-
book. If those who read this book receive
as much enjoyment from it as the staff has
received in creating it, we will feel that our

efforts have been more than well rewarded.
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